
 

 Fair-Rite Products, Corp 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This is a product change notification to inform you that Fair-Rite is transitioning Part Number 
2643801102 to a new packaging. The old carton and box quantities of 400 and 3156 will be changing to 
263 and 2893. For more Product Change Notification please check out our website: https://www.fair-
rite.com/product-change-notifications/  
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Fair-Rite Products, Corp.  
p: 845-895-2055 

 
ext: 609 

f: 845-895-2629 
   

a: 1 Commercial Row, P.O. Box 288 
Wallkill NY 12589-0288 

w: www.fair-rite.com  

 
e: kaneb@fair-rite.com  

  

 
We are committed to continual improvement through ISO 9001 & IATF 16949.  
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